
 HURON SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 MILLER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 18955 HANNAN ROAD 
 NEW BOSTON, MI  48164 

 734-753-4421 phone  734-753-4270 fax 

 Dear Miller Parents: 
 The school year has passed by quickly.  Thank you for all your time, e�ort, and support this school year. 
 We have worked very hard to prepare your child for the next grade.  It is essential that you take the time 
 to read with your child EVERY day for a minimum of 15 minutes to help maintain the skills gained this 
 school year.  Working on basic math skills, and writing about your adventures at least 3 times a week will 
 also assist your child to be prepared for his/her next grade. 

 The first full day of school will be Tuesday, September 6, 2022 

 SCHOOL SCHEDULE 
 8:25 a.m.  Doors open for students receiving breakfast 
 8:35 a.m.  Doors open for all students 
 8:40 a.m.  Classes in session/tardy bell 1-5 
 3:40 p.m.  Dismissal of all children grades 1-5 
 11:55 a.m.  Dismissal on a half day 

 SECOND GRADE SCHOOL SUPPLIES REQUESTED FOR 2022 - 2023 

 CLASSROOM SUPPLIES  WISH LIST ITEMS (not required) 
 one standard sized pencil box or pouch  page protectors 
 Ticonderoga pencils (pack of 12-24)  band aids 
 hand-held pencil sharpener  paper towels 
 Crayola crayons  (pack of 24)  Ziploc bags 
 colored pencils 
 glue sticks (pack of 6-12) 
 Fiskar scissors 
 one-inch white binder 
 dry erase markers 
 THREE notebooks (1  red  , 1  blue  , 1  green  ) 
 headphones 
 box of tissues 
 sanitizing wipes 
 hand sanitizer 
 dry erase markers 

 PLEASE LABEL IMPORTANT ITEMS WITH YOUR  CHILD’S FIRST  AND LAST  NAME 
 We hope everyone has a wonderful summer vacation! 

 Thank you! Miller Second Grade Teaching  Sta�! 

 L  ove Learning,  E  xcel  in all we do,  A  chieve  goals together,  D  o  what is right 


